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Draft Report – 2017 Private Ferries Review 

 

Public Hearing – Monday 23 October 2017 
IPART Office – Level 15, 2-24 Rawson Pl Sydney 

Commencing at 12 noon 
 

The purpose of this public forum is: 

 to explain IPART’s approach for making draft decisions on maximum fares for private 

ferries from 2018 to 2021, and 

 to provide the opportunity for questions and to comment on our approach and draft 

decisions.  

The public hearing will be transcribed.  A copy of the transcript will be made available on 
IPART’s website within five days of the hearing. 
 

1. Opening remarks, Peter Boxall, Chair 

An introduction from IPART’s Chair 

2. Presentation by IPART’s Secretariat  

IPART’s Secretariat will deliver a short presentation on IPART’s draft decisions. 

3. Presentation by The CIE  

The Centre for International Economics (The CIE) will provide a short presentation on its 
advice on efficient operating and capital costs. 

4. General Q&A  

This will provide an opportunity for stakeholders to ask questions and comment on IPART’s 
approach for making the draft decisions, including The CIE’s assessment on efficient 

operating and capital expenditures.  

5. Closing remarks from the Chair  

 

 


